
Marketed by Quantum Realty Inc. Managed by the Quantum Properties Group of Companies. This is not an offering for 
sale. Any such offering may only be made by disclosure statement. The developer reserves the right to modify plans, 
prices, features and specifications without notice as may be necessary and at their sole discretion. E. & O. E.
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Marketed by Quantum Realty Inc. Managed by the Quantum Properties Group of Companies. This is not an offering for 
sale. Any such offering may only be made by disclosure statement. The developer reserves the right to modify plans, 
prices, features and specifications without notice as may be necessary and at their sole discretion. E. & O. E.
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Marketed by Quantum Realty Inc. Managed by the Quantum Properties Group of Companies. This is not an offering for 
sale. Any such offering may only be made by disclosure statement. The developer reserves the right to modify plans, 
prices, features and specifications without notice as may be necessary and at their sole discretion. E. & O. E.
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Marketed by Quantum Realty Inc. Managed by the Quantum Properties Group of Companies. This is not an offering for 
sale. Any such offering may only be made by disclosure statement. The developer reserves the right to modify plans, 
prices, features and specifications without notice as may be necessary and at their sole discretion. E. & O. E.
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Marketed by Quantum Realty Inc. Managed by the Quantum Properties Group of Companies. This is not an offering for 
sale. Any such offering may only be made by disclosure statement. The developer reserves the right to modify plans, 
prices, features and specifications without notice as may be necessary and at their sole discretion. E. & O. E.
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Marketed by Quantum Realty Inc. Managed by the Quantum Properties Group of Companies. This is not an offering for 
sale. Any such offering may only be made by disclosure statement. The developer reserves the right to modify plans, 
prices, features and specifications without notice as may be necessary and at their sole discretion. E. & O. E.
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Marketed by Quantum Realty Inc. Managed by the Quantum Properties Group of Companies. This is not an offering for 
sale. Any such offering may only be made by disclosure statement. The developer reserves the right to modify plans, 
prices, features and specifications without notice as may be necessary and at their sole discretion. E. & O. E.
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Marketed by Quantum Realty Inc. Managed by the Quantum Properties Group of Companies. This is not an offering for 
sale. Any such offering may only be made by disclosure statement. The developer reserves the right to modify plans, 
prices, features and specifications without notice as may be necessary and at their sole discretion. E. & O. E.
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Marketed by Quantum Realty Inc. Managed by the Quantum Properties Group of Companies. This is not an offering for 
sale. Any such offering may only be made by disclosure statement. The developer reserves the right to modify plans, 
prices, features and specifications without notice as may be necessary and at their sole discretion. E. & O. E.
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Marketed by Quantum Realty Inc. Managed by the Quantum Properties Group of Companies. This is not an offering for 
sale. Any such offering may only be made by disclosure statement. The developer reserves the right to modify plans, 
prices, features and specifications without notice as may be necessary and at their sole discretion. E. & O. E.
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Marketed by Quantum Realty Inc. Managed by the Quantum Properties Group of Companies. This is not an offering for 
sale. Any such offering may only be made by disclosure statement. The developer reserves the right to modify plans, 
prices, features and specifications without notice as may be necessary and at their sole discretion. E. & O. E.
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Marketed by Quantum Realty Inc. Managed by the Quantum Properties Group of Companies. This is not an offering for 
sale. Any such offering may only be made by disclosure statement. The developer reserves the right to modify plans, 
prices, features and specifications without notice as may be necessary and at their sole discretion. E. & O. E.
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Marketed by Quantum Realty Inc. Managed by the Quantum Properties Group of Companies. This is not an offering for 
sale. Any such offering may only be made by disclosure statement. The developer reserves the right to modify plans, 
prices, features and specifications without notice as may be necessary and at their sole discretion. E. & O. E.

2ND 3rd & 4th 5th & 
6th1ST

K

DT

UNIT L - 2 BEDROOM + DEN
981.12 sf

LIVING

DINING

BEDROOM

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

KITCHEN

BATH

ENSUITE
W.I.C.

DECK

DECK

F

DW

W/D

BEDROOM

PLAN 

l
3 BEDROOM

2 BATHROOM 

990 SQ.FT.




